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District Governor, Will Farrellbegg 

Lions	and	Friends,	

	We	are	moving	into	our	second	quarter	and	I	am	looking	
forward	to	our	2nd	Cabinet/District	meeting.	These	
meetings	are	for	all	Lions	to	attend	and	I	invite	you	to	
come	together	to	discuss	our	district	business,	while	
practicing	safe	social	distancing	and	wearing	our	masks.		

As	I	visit	clubs	I	will	be	talking	about	“Goal	Setting”	
especially	in	retaining	our	membership	in	our	clubs.	I	ask	
each	club	to	set	a	goal	of	increasing	their	membership	by	
2	or	3	members.	If	each	club	can	do	that,	we	can	increase	
our	District	membership	by	around	100	which	I	feel	is	a	
reachable	goal	for	our	District.		

My	own	goal	setting	is	that	we	have	our	Constitution	and	
By-laws	updated	at	our	District	Convention	in	March	as	
mandated	by	LCI.	We	will	also	update	out	District	Policy	
Manual	which	has	not	been	updated	for	several	years.		

We	all	need	to	do	an	act	of	Kindness	for	other,		especially	
as	we	move	into	Autumn	and	are	still	dealing	with	Covid-
19.	The	Covid-19	Pandemic	has	changed	how	we	live	our	
normal	life	these	days;	however,		as	I	visit	clubs	it	is	
noticeable	how	resilient	we	as	Lions	have	become	to	
holding	meetings	and	raising	funds.	I	have	always	felt	that	
being	a	Lion	you	are	someone	that	not	only	serves,	but	as	
we	come	together	in	our	clubs	we	put	our	minds	together	
to	try	new	ideas	for	projects	and	fund	raising	to	help	
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2ND Vice District Governor, Nick Gonzalez 

to	try	new	ideas	for	projects	and	fund	raising	to	help	others	in	our	community	and	around	the	
world	through	our	many	projects.	

I	ask	you	all	for	continued	prayers	for	our	1st	VDG	Dave	Dickinson	as	he	fights	back	to	health	after	
his	long	illness.		

Serving	Through	Kindness	and	Diversity	

Yours	in	Lionism,	DG	Will	Farrellbegg		

	

Hello there fellow Lions! I am pleased to see some of the creative service projects our clubs are 
taking on. The pandemic has thrown us for a loop, but our commitment to service will continue 
onward. I have attended two Zone meetings this past month – one as a guest and one as the 
Zone Chair. Your events have been excellent, from fundraisers like Port-a-Pit chicken or BBQ, 
to health fairs, and even an online auction. I am thankful for technology that allows us to hold 
virtual meetings; members not comfortable with in-person meetings can feel included. I 
encourage each of you to attend our Cabinet meeting later this month. You may walk away 
with a new idea for a service project or fundraiser! 
Thank you again for your service and please stay safe!! 
	

	
Welcome	New	Members:	

	
Hebron	Lions	Club:		
Sylvia	Stewart	

Sponsor:	John	Spinks		
	

Mill	Creek	Community	Lions	Club:	
Paula	Norris	

Sponsor:	Sherry	Evenburg	
	

Munster	Lions	Club:	
Bill	Artus		

Sponsor:	Jerry	Meyer	
	

Rolling	Prairie	Lions	Club:	
Kandy	Sanberg		

Sponsor:	Sarah	Rose	
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The	Mill	Creek	Community	Lions	Club	is	
planning	a	Drive-Thru	Ham	&	Bean	Supper	
for	October	17,	2020	between	4:00P.M.-
7:00P.M.	CST	at	the	Lincoln	Township	

Community	Building,	3098	South	800	East,	
(Fish	Lake),	Walkerton	IN		Corn	bread,	
beverage	and	one	dessert	included.	
Adult	$7.00	in	advance			$8.00	at	door	

Children	12	&	under:	$3.00	in	
advance				$3.00	at	door	

Preschool:		Free	
A	raffle	that	evening	will	also	be	
held.		Tickets	are	$5.00	each.		First	

prize		1/2	hog,		Second	prize		1/4	hog,	Third	
prize	1/4	hog.	

	
If	you	have	any	question,	please	call.	
Lion	Marolyn	Klockow,	Secretary	

phone	219	369-9565	
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Are	you	a	trustee	on	a	State	Project	or	
committee?	Submit	an	article	or	update	
so	those	reading	the	newsletter	can	
learn	about	what’s	new.	
	
Does	your	club	have	medical	equipment	
that	they	do	not	need?	Send	an	email	
and	it	can	be	put	in	the	monthly	
newsletter.		
	
Currently	these	clubs	have	these	items:	
Hamlet	–	Chair	Lift	
LaPorte	–	Stair	Lift,	Acorn	Style	
South	Haven	–	Bariatric	Bed	
	
Cedar	Lake	Lions	have	14	sewing	
machines		
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